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Margarita

has been
supporting the
work of Project
Mexico since
the summer of
2022, when she
participated in
her first mission
trip as an intern
in their summer
homebuilding
program. Inspired by this experience, she
then decided to move down and work at St.
Innocent Orphanage, where she has been
serving full-time as a counselor and tutor since
January of 2023. At the start of the 2022-2023
school year, Margarita began serving as the
Educational Coordinator for the orphanage
alongside fellow OCMC missionary Theodora
Veronis.

Please keep Margarita in your daily prayers
and become a regular monthly supporter
to ensure her ongoing mission. Further,
consider serving as a missionary yourself,
helping to share the love of Jesus Christ with
all the world.
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